Ministry of Forestry, Fisheries & Sustainable Development

Second Floor, West Block Building, Belmopan City
Phone: (501) 822-0810/0401; Fax: 822-2396

Email: ceo{@ffsd.gov.bz and minis'rer@ffsd.gov.bz

GEN/31/01/14(1)

28" November, 2014

Ms. Maisoon lbrahim
UNDP Representative
Constitution Drive
Belmopan

Dear Ms. Ibrahim,

The Ministry of Forestry, Fisheries and Sustainable Development is requesting that UNDP
provide direct financing to the Solid Waste Management Authority (SWAMA) for the
implementation of Component 2 of the “Belize Chemicals and Waste Management Project”.
The total sum to be transferred directly to SWAMA is US$350,000. The funds are to be
allocated over a three year period under consultancy line item 72100.

We would be grateful if you can expedite this process.

Sincerely,

/

Adele Catzim-Sanchez (Mrs.)
For Chief Executive Officer
Ministry of Forestry, Fisheries & Sustainable Development



